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American Subcontractors Association of Colorado (ASAC) announces a partnership with Heizer Paul 

LLP who will be providing Lobbying and Government Affairs Consulting for ASAC. 

 

Heizer Paul LLP is located at 2401 Fifteenth Street, Suite 300, Denver, CO 80202 and are known for 

delivering sensible advocacy with strategic advice.  Dean Heizer has been practicing law for 20+ years in 

Colorado and is joined by a team that practice in the areas of Executive Compensation, Government and Policy, 

Human Resources, Litigation, Non Profits, Real Estate and Construction. 

 

Nearly 11 years ago in October 2000, the ASAC took the responsibility of advocating for Colorado 

subcontractors and suppliers in earnest by committing to an aggressive Legislative Advocacy Program.  

The Legislative Advocacy Program put the voice of Colorado Subcontractors at the forefront of the Colorado 

Construction Industry.  Today, the ASAC Legislative Advocacy Program is committed to being the Voice of 

Colorado Subcontractors by being a catalyst for reform.  

ASAC knows that to be a catalyst for change is the most responsible and expeditious way to reform.  ASAC 

does not need the credit for reform, but only to see that positive reform in areas that improve the Colorado 

construction industry and business public policy. 

The partnership with Heizer Paul LLP will further the public policy initiatives of ASAC through their strategic 

planning and advice on issues of specific concern, development of strategies that further enhance commun-

ication with the industry, legislators and key decision makers in Colorado government. 

ASAC was founded in 1973 and is the “Voice of Colorado Subcontractors” delivering education, networking 

and advocacy through outcome based benefits and services. 
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